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Rep. Edming Votes to Prohibit COVID-19 Passports 

MADISON – During Wednesday’s Assembly floor session, Representative James Edming (R-

Glen Flora) voted in favor of Assembly Bill (AB) 299. This legislation would prohibit the use of 

“vaccine passports” by any public or private entity for the COVID-19 vaccine. 

“I continue to believe that the decision on whether or not to receive the COVID-19 vaccine is a 

private, personal decision,” said Rep. Edming. “Wisconsinites should not be forced to share 

private medical information, like their vaccine status in order to go about their daily life.” 

“Vaccine passports” could be used by governments and private entities to deny access into 

government buildings, businesses, or events like sporting events or concerts. 

“It should be an individual decision on whether or not you chose to share private medical 

information,” said Rep. Edming. “I voted for AB 299 because I believe health decisions should 

remain private.” 

AB 299 now heads to the State Senate for further consideration. 

### 

The 87th Assembly District includes portions of Clark, Marathon, Rusk, Sawyer, and Taylor 

Counties. 


